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Members of Tuscola's administration, counseling center, faculty 

and community members will be recognizing many of our outstanding 

students during our Academic Awards Program, which will be held on 

Monday, May 16th at 6:00 p.m. in our school auditorium. 

 

 For some seniors, this night will represent the culmination of 

four outstanding academic years as they are recognized as scholarship 

winners.  Others will be recognized for academic excellence in a 

particular subject area, and deserving members of our student body 

will also be recognized because they are in National Honor Society, 

Art Honor Society, or Career & Technical Education Honor Society.  

Students will be honored with one or more of these awards.  The point 

is, this is a very special night of recognition for many students, and I 

would especially like to invite you to share this night with them. 

  

Once again, we have revised the procedure to provide maximum 

recognition with a more rapidly paced program format for the 

enjoyment of our audience!   

 

            We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

 

     Mrs. Sherri H. Christopher 

     Coordinator 

     Tuscola Academic Awards Program 

 
           


